TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

DACORUM BOROUGH COUNCIL

Application Ref No. 4/0060/92

Mr & Mrs Francis& Bennett
Hazel End

Redbourn Rd,Hemel Hempstead
Herts

DEVELOPMENT ADDRESS AND DESCRIPTION

Hazel End, Redbourn Rd,Hemel Hempstead,

TWO SEMI DETACHED DWELLINGS (ALT.APP.)

Your application for full planning permission dated 20.01.1992 and received on
20.01.1992 has been REFUSED, for the reasons set out on the attached sheet(s).

Director of Planning
Date of Decision: 19.03.1992

{ENC Reasons and Notes)

Raymond P.Crosby
109 St.Agnells Lane
Hemel Hempstead
Herts

HPZ 7BG




REASONS FOR REFUSAL
OF APPLICATION: 4/0060/92

Date of Decision: 19.03.1992

The proposed development would have a cramped appearance on this site and would
be unneighbourly to surrounding properties.




